
The Winter Carnival Scheduled for                             

Sunday, January 25, 2021 has been Cancelled 

HOWEVER We have another           

Look for more information in our next                

Newsletter with details about                                            

February’s Flurries of Fun                 
Snow activities for the whole family to enjoy 

throughout the month of February!!                           

There will be prizes to be won!!  

The Echo Bay Sportsplex will remain closed and 
will re-open on Sunday, January 24, 2021                

providing the Provincial lockdown is not extended 

Watch for further details for the following as they draw closer: 
* Family Day - Feb. 15th 
* Easter Activity  - TBA  
* Ball/Soccer/Swim program and Summer camp Registrations – TBA 
*Echo Bay’s 4 Sale - May 1st 
* Echo Bay Extravaganza - July 11th 
* Family Festival Day - TBA 
* Sylvan Circle Artisan Tour - Sept. 18th 
*Farmers Fall 5K Fun Run - Sept. 26th 
*Treats in your Trunk - Oct. 31st 
* Parade of Lights - Dec. 11th 


